Our Service Club's third quarter project is in honor of Mr. John Charles' daughter, Lauren Charles. This is the fourth year we have continued to honor Lauren's memory by redoing four bedrooms at the New Orleans Women and Children's Shelter. Links for four registries will be posted on Plus Portals for all the items needed to redo four bedrooms. The registries will be posted on Feb 16th and will be open until March 10th. If you choose to participate, please order and make sure to ship to De La Salle (the address on the registry) so that all items can be organized. After March exams, the Service Club officers will go redo four bedrooms at the Women's Shelter. If you have any questions, please email Ms St John at peggys@delasallenola.com.

Donation Links

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/URNGWFG1TST8

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/3PA1ZHAPUVPS0

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/1TWDIYJ2LXR42

https://www.target.com/gift-registry/gift/dls-womens-shelter-drive